- Agreed Report of the Board of Management Meeting
24th September 2024

An attendance roll was taken.

Ms. Mary Mullarkey was elected as Chairperson.

The Checklist for the Board of Management meetings was completed.
The Appendix to School Self-Evaluation Report, including the legislative
and regulatory checklist will be completed by Ms. Mary Mullarkey and
Ms. Regina Anderson.

All correspondence was addressed.

The Child Protection Oversight report and the Anti Bullying report were
presented.

An update was provided on teaching and learning, the Leaving
Certificate and the Leaving Certificate Applied results, additional
accommodation and the Emergency works application.

The revised Safeguarding Statement, Risk Assessment and Anti-Bullying
policy were adopted by the board

The SSE focus for this academic year is attendance, a review was carried
out with staff at the last staff meeting and focus groups will be organised
with students and parents.

Eight teachers expressed interest in attending the Le Cheile Middle
leaders / Aspiring leaders course.

Congratulations were extended to Ms. Trish O’Brien and Ms. Patricia
Murtagh who completed the Diploma in Special Educational Needs.

Condolences were extended to;

Mr. Murt Dunleavy on the death of his brother Billy.

Ms. Patricia Murtagh on the death of her father Martin.

Ms. Aideen Ueno on the death of her father Richard.

Mr. Michael Farrell on the death of his Granny.

Mr. Michael Brett on the death of his brother John.

The McNieve family on the death of their son / brother James.



